Merrill Trust Group, LLC
8000 Capps Ferry Road, Douglasville, GA 30135
404-495-9577

June 23, 2022
HUGH O. NOWELL
GENERAL COUNSEL
David Hardegree, AICP Via email: dhardegree@cityofcartersville.org

Planning and Development
City of Cartersville

10 North Public Square
P.0. BOX 1390
Cartersville, GA 30120

RE: Denial of Rezoning Application of WHM Chattahoochee Hills Investments, LLC,
by City of Cartersville

Dear Mr. Hardegree:

Thank you for speaking with me regarding your June 8" correspondence to Justin Purucker of
Prime Engineering notifying him that our zoning application, Z 2201 was dcnicd by the City on
June 2, 2022.

We would like to appeal this decision and reapply for the same change in zoning. Plcase send
this request to the appropriate person with the City. We also request the time for the hearing be
reduced from 12 months to 6 months.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please let us know the next step in the process. If
you would like to discuss further please do not hesitate to call me at 678-457-5509.

Sincerely,

Gl N red/

Hugh O. Nowell

CC: Harrison Merrill, Jr.
Justin Purucker
Carl Westmoreland, Csq.



